
EXHIBIT IX.B.S. CROSS MARKETING MOHEGAN SUN THE CONCORD

From: Fred Reber
Sent: Saturday, June 14, 2014 10:01 AM
To: ehrlichcliff@rocketmail.com
Subject: RE: SullivanCounty Casinos

Reber River Trips supports a Mohegan Sun Concord Casino.

I agree to cross promote our business Reber River Trips with Mohican Sun Concord
Casino

My family has been in business in Sullivan County since 1947, having operated a
landmark
restaurant for 38 years ," Reber's Restaurant ", Barryville, N.Y.

I have had a real estate offfice in Barryville for 35 years and currently am running a
white water
rafting & kayaking business on the Delaware.

In the 67 years of living in Sullivan County, I have witnessed a steady decline in tourism.
A casino
in our county is much needed to revive this beautiful county.

Thank you for your consideration

Fred Reber
Reber River Trips
3351 Rt. 97
Barryville, N.Y. 12719

845-557-3332
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